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Craig, Sondra

From: cinkelape1@charter.net
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 3:46 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Save the Bubblers!

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
All,  
Since I'm a taxpayer, I believe my voice should be heard. 
  
I think both resolutions regarding the bubbler should have yes votes. 
  
I moved here 44 years ago to go to UWL. I loved this city and have been here ever since! My husband and I raised 
2 daughters here. We love the historic  
presence of this city and would hate to see one more historic piece lost! 
  
My daughters would walk home from practices at Aquinas and walk the long way around Weigent Park so they 
could drink out of the bubblers. 
  
Last year I took my grandsons to the park by the Southside Library (another loss for the people of the city!) and it 
was a big thrill for them to drink out of the bubbler there.  
  
Again, I believe the bubblers should be turned on and devise a plan to comply with the ADA requirements. 
  
Sincerely 
Cindy Check 
Jeff Check 
  
324 21ST South 
La Crosse 
--  
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